PINEBROOK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

BOARD MEETING

Wednesday February 6, 2008

7:00P.M. at Gorgoza Water Building

Meeting called to order by Ted Barnes at 7: 08 P.M.

Attending:
Ted Barnes, Troy Duffin, Holly Smith, David Hedderly Smith, Mike Jamison, and Jacklyn Williams represented Blooming Property Management.

Excused: 

Dan Schofield and Bruce Palenske

Approval of Minutes: The minutes were reviewed for the December 5 board meeting and the annual meeting. David made a motion to approve the minutes, Troy seconded the motion, a vote was taken and the minutes were approved with corrections made by a unanimous vote.

Financials: The financials were reviewed; Jacklyn stated that we have received around 50% of the dues for 2008.  It was decided to pay PMA their annual dues for 2008.

Pinebrook Recreation Center: (Pool) Troy has been waiting for Scott to call him to begin the production on the brochure. The board asked Ted to call Scott to make sure that he still wants to do the brochure; if not we will explore other avenues. 
Bowery/Ecker Hill Park update: It has been reported that snow boarders are using the benches as ramps. We are moving forward with the Bowery in the spring.

Website updates:  Mike will work with Jacklyn and Z and C web designs to update the website on a monthly basis. If Blooming cannot get onto the site to update information then we need to find someone else to host the website. Jacklyn will continue to work with Cristina at the website to be able to gain access. Blooming needs to make sure that the link to the trail maps are accessible. 

The next meeting will be held on March 5, 2008 at 7:00 P.M.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:42 P.M.
